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Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday - Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday and Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Catholic Schools 
Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed 

Catholic Schools, Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed is the theme of the 44th 

annual National Catholic Schools Week celebration, which begins this 

weekend. This week has been set aside to celebrate the SVS school 

community built by St. Vincent de Paul Parish to educate tomorrow’s 

citizens and future church leaders. 

This year’s National Catholic Schools Week theme encompasses the core 

products and values that can be found in Catholic schools. Not only does 

St. Vincent de Paul School offer a quality academic education, we also 

strive to teach students to become future servant leaders and faith-filled 

disciples who will be citizens who enrich their communities.  

This week’s key themes are what set Catholic schools apart from other 

educational options. They are why families make sacrifices to provide their 

children with a Catholic education. 

I am grateful every day for the teachers, staff, board members, parents, 

volunteers and parishioners who make St. Vincent de Paul School so 

successful! The efforts of all are what makes it possible for SVS to grow and 

provide a quality education for the youth of our parish and community. 

Please continue to keep the success of St. Vincent de Paul School in your 

prayers.  

Kay Glastetter 
Principal 
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he watchword today is “immediately.” Peter and Andrew, James and John 
all respond immediately to the call of Christ. May I be as open to God’s call 
and as ready to use my talents in His service as those first disciples were! 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, January 27 St. Angela Merici 
 6:30 am Arnold Kapfer  

Tuesday, January 28 St. Thomas Aquinas 
 6:30 am Jeanette Dohogne  

Wednesday, January 29 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Paul Ford Family 
 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Clarence and Jettie Henson Family 

Thursday, January 30 
 6:30 am Ray Meurer  

Friday, January 31 St. John Bosco 
 6:30 am Jane VanGennip  
 8:00 am Theresa Wibbenmeyer  

Mass will be celebrated in DePaul Center Gym 

Saturday, February 1 
The Presentation of the Lord 
  6:30 am Deceased Members of the 
  Homer Schnurbusch Family 
 5:00 pm Helen Little  

Sunday, February 2  
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Arthur Obermann Family 
 9:00 am Jim Harrison  
 10:45 am Manuel Aguilar (living) 
 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Geraldine Bohnert, the sick, 
the hospitalized, the homebound, and those who 
care for them. 

T 

Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 
The New Testament: A Bible Study Course: The Thursday Afternoon 
Bible Study will be held on Thursdays from 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. in the 
upper meeting room of church. The study will begin January 30 and 
run through March 26. After a fascinating general introduction to the 
New Testament, you will take a fresh look at the Pauline epistles believed 
to be the earliest texts.  Format: Father Nicholas King, S.J. teaches 
through DVDs with group discussion to follow. To register, phone 573-335-
7667 or 573-335-1538. 

Share Your Faith 
Support the Collection for the Church in Latin America 

This weekend, the collection for the Church in Latin America will be taken 
up at all Masses. For many in Latin America and the Caribbean, a rising 
secular culture, difficult rural terrain, and a shortage of ministers all present 
obstacles to practicing the faith. Your support for the collection provides lay 
leadership training, catechesis, priestly and religious formation, and other 
programs to share the Catholic faith with those who long to hear the Good 
News of Christ. Please be generous. 

Wednesday Evening Bible Study 
The Wednesday Evening Bible Study (WEBS) group will soon 
be starting a study of Brant Pitre’s book: Jesus and the 
Jewish Roots of Mary: Unveiling the Mother of the 
Messiah paired with a formed.org video series Lectio: Mary. 
There are a few spots available for this study. If you are 
interested in joining the WEBS group for this study on our 
Lady, call or text Cindy Heischmidt at 573-275.4617 no later than 
Wednesday, January 29. The group meets Wednesday evenings from 
6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

Registration Opens Monday! 
On Monday morning, January 27, Camp Re-
NEW-All, the summer camp program for the 
Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau, will 

begin taking applications for this summer. The dates for this 
summer’s camps are June 8-12 (Session 1F), June 22-26 
(Session 2F), and July 6-10 (Session 3F). Camp is open to 
campers going into 5th-9th grade in the fall, high school staff going 
into 10th-12th grade, and adult staff. Parents and grandparents are 
invited to volunteer also! Campers are placed on a first-come, first-
served basis and weeks fill quickly, so apply early. Brochures are 
available on the bulletin board in the gathering area. Apply online at 
https://dioscg.formstack.com/forms/camp_re_new_all_2020, or 
call Katie at the Catholic Center at 417-866-0841 with questions. 
Please note that the Diocese will only accept online 
registrations. Paper registration forms will not be available.  



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, January 27 
 8:00 am Catholic Schools Week Adoration 
  (8:00 - 3:00 pm) 
 7:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Tuesday, January 28 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 1:30 pm Finance Council 

Wednesday, January 29 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 4:00 pm Centering Prayer 

 5:45 pm PSR 

 6:00 pm Wednesday Evening Bible Study 

 6:30 pm RCIA 

Thursday, January 30 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

Friday, January 31 
 9:00 am Friday Morning Bible Study 

Saturday, February 1 
 7:00 am Men’s Cursillo Group 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Confession 

Sunday, February 2 
 9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

Readings - February 2, 2020 

Malachi 3:1-4 1 Hebrews 2:14-18 
Luke 2:22-40 

Collection - January 19, 2020 

 Collection  $ 15,094.14 

 E-Tithing  $ 482.00 

 Total  $ 15,576.14 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference  $ 39,571.70 

Father Daughter Dance 
February 8 | 6-9 pm | The DePaul Center 

Open to all girls and friends of 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish and School 

Juice Box Entertainment DJ 
Pizza, popcorn, cookies, punch  

$25 per couple, $8 each additional daughter 
Tickets may be purchased online at  

https://squareup.com/store/ahg-mo1836-2 
If you are unable to afford a ticket but would like to attend, 

please contact Corrie at 573-979-1992 
Photos will be available for purchase. To pre-order, 

go to https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/47597H 
*Please note: Inter-State Studio will donate $15 of each $20 

digital image purchase (Package 11) directly to the AHG Troop 

Questions, please contact Bunny Kohlfeld at 573-931-9353 
Sponsored by American Heritage Girls Troop MO1836 

Women’s Council Meeting 
The February meeting of the St. Vincent Council of Catholic Women will be 
held on Monday, February 3, at 6:30 p.m. in the lower meeting room. One 
of St. Vincent’s members, Norma Parker, will present the program on the 
history of the Diocesan Council of Catholic Women. 

All women of the parish are members of the Council and are invited to 
attend. Come and see what the Women’s Council is about! 

First Communion Parent Meeting 
A meeting for all parents of students preparing for First Communion will be 
held on Tuesday, February 4, at 7:00 p.m. in the school library. It is mandatory 
that at least one parent (preferably Catholic) attend this meeting; children 
need not attend. 

Prayer Service to End Human Trafficking 
Thursday, February 6, 2020 • 12:15 p.m. 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

Sex trafficking is sweeping the globe. It is not only a problem in foreign 
countries but it is in America and in your own backyard! Join with others 
to pray for victims of human trafficking and to end this modern-day 
slavery.  

Memorial Ornaments 
If you made a donation for Christmas 
decorations in church, please pick up 
your memorial ornament. They can be 
found on the table in the gathering area.  

Small Groups 
The Discipleship Small Groups will resume soon with new topics and 
materials. Please watch for a mailer with additional information. Information 
will also be sent in an email. Parishioners will be able to access the registration 
through the Parish website or through a direct link to the registration form in 
the email. You will have the option of staying in current groups or forming new 
groups. This is open to all parishioners regardless of whether you participated 
in the Fall sessions. 



If you would like to take up the offertory 

gifts at one of the weekend Masses in the 

upcoming months, please contact Debbie 

Wells at the parish office or email her at 

stvincentcares@gmail.com. 

Virtus Sessions 
The VIRTUS Protecting God’s Children is the adult safe-environment 
program being offered by the Diocese of Springfield-Cape. The Diocese 
requires all adult employees and volunteers who have substantial contact 
with children to attend. Upcoming sessions include:  
 Monday, February 10, 6:30 p.m., St. Vincent de Paul, Cape 
 Saturday, March 7, 9:00 a.m., St. Vincent de Paul Parish, Cape 
 Wednesday, April 15, 6:00 p.m., St. Ambrose School, Chaffee 
 Wednesday, May 6, 6:00 p.m., St. Denis School, Benton 

Check availability for additional dates/locations on the VIRTUS website. 
To attend a seminar you must pre-register with your full legal name. Pre-
registration is necessary: Go to www.virtusonline.org and click on the 
yellow link labeled ‘Registration’ (you may either view a list of sessions or 
begin the registration process). To register for a specific session, select 
‘Begin the Registration Process’. From the pulldown menu, select 
‘Springfield-Cape Girardeau’. Follow the online prompts, completing the 
Code of Conduct and your information for a background screening. 
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 • Ministries • 

Saturday, February 1  5:00 p.m.  

Servers Eli Clubbs, Lily Clubbs, Volunteer 

Lectors Kevin McMeel, Brooke Clubbs 

Eucharistic  Tim Coad, Jim Govreau, Mike Hanschen,  
Ministers Judy Hanschen, Ken Kiefer, 
 Sandra Murphy, Shane Sinn, Jim Welk, 
 Volunteers 

Sacristans Nancy Glosemeyer, Virginia Sander 

Hospitality Lisa Church, Rita Koeppel, Dan Koeppel, 
 Laura Powers, Volunteers 

Musician Teresa Maurer, Casie Mills 

Sunday, February 2  7:30 a.m.  

Servers Cora Burford, Loren Burford, Volunteer  

Lectors Stone Cook, Tom Higgins 

Eucharistic  Thomas Drummond, Sr., Marilyn Lively, 
Ministers Gary Lively, Luke Miget, 
 Wayne Nesslein, Gerry Strohmeyer 

Sacristans Debra Unterreiner, Steve Unterreiner 

Hospitality Marilyn Bell, Mary Boos, Phil Cantoni, 
 Judy Cantoni, Maria Gates, 
 Robert Janota, Natalie Jones 

Musicians Lenny Kuper, Marlene Glenn, 
 Jane Schnurbusch, Bailey Schnurbusch 

Sunday, February 2  9:00 a.m.  

Servers Sonnie Childress, Jack Gardner, 
 Keegan Noel 

Lectors Bobby Dean, Sarah Vohsen 

Eucharistic  Rhonda Cuba, Rick Cuba, Alex Harold,  
Ministers Diana Harold, Ben Pfau, Tim Powderly, 
 Hugh Protzel, Bonita VanGennip,  
 Jerry Welker, Dottie Worley 

Sacristans Tony Buehrle, Donna Buehrle 

Hospitality Barbara Hess, Pat Hillman, Jean Hillman, 
 Lori Powderly, Anita Toole, Allen Toole, 
 Volunteers 

Musicians Parish Choir 

Sunday, February 2  10:45 a.m.  
Servers Sam Galati, Alexander Godbey,   
 Edward Godbey 

Lectors Vicki Kirn, Michael Kirn 

Eucharistic  Duva Arpin, Roger Arpin, Calvin Garner, 
Ministers Susy Gutierrez, David Palmer, 
 Stephen Slaten, Amanda Strohmeyer, 
 Kyle Thoma, Lester Wells, 
 Dotty Wencewicz 

Sacristans Joyce Gibbar, Ken Gibbar 

Hospitality Kari Beussink, Jill Bruenderman,  
 Katie Bunselmeyer, Amanda Mitsdarfer,  
 Patrick Mitsdarfer, Jessie Renick, 
 Rebekah Schnurbusch 

Musician Tom Wencewicz 

Cursillo 
Cursillo is a recognized movement in the Catholic Church, Many who have 
attended a Cursillo weekend speak of a spirit-filled Catholic experience. It 
is a small course on the fundamentals of Christianity and the Christian way 
of life. Cursillo begins on Thursday evening and ends on Sunday.  

• Upcoming Retreat Weekends • 

Men - February 20-23, 2020 • Women - March 19-22, 2020 
Pinecrest Camp, Fredericktown, Missouri 

Registration may be found on the diocesan website at http://dioscg.org/
index.php/cursillo2/.  Each applicant will be required to list a sponsor on 
their registration form. The sponsor may be a pastor or someone who 
previously attended a Cursillo weekend. More information about the 
National Cursillo Movement can be found on their website: https://
www.natl-cursillo.org/. 

21st Annual St. Louis Marian Conference 

Discipleship 
Friday - Sunday, February 14 - 16, 2020 

Renaissance St. Louis Airport Hotel 
Registration $40 ($50 after January 31 and at door) 

To register for the conference, call 636-586-1895, 314-401-1707 
or to print a registration form, go to 

http://www.stlmarianconference.net/registration.html. 
(Special hotel rates are $89 + tax per night)  

To carpool/share room, call Frances at 573-225-7872. 

Catholic Radio 
Does your faith influence the way you live your life?  The year 2020 is a 
great time to focus on the purpose of your life. Resolve to listen to 
Catholic radio in the New Year to be reminded of the importance of 
faith in your daily journey. Listen to the Holy Mass, the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet and the Rosary daily. Participate in live call-in shows such as 
Called to Communion, Open Line and Catholic Answers Live. Tune in 
to 94.3FM, download the free Covenant Network App, or listen on 
OurCatholicRadio.org. 

http://www.virtus.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T4cNgG4IMCGNCGvew_MNAE-JP2Z49EG8eRORsQeWmiFibwTX4cjza6JFDYhNCpXjWu9w10CBGjvCm_MFRvrWLZKn3alQHkNm_QpAiVkfYd5Fz8AZa2N-_qvMynpx39rTWNSDrB2DJSeUTeN-_50mSGoxg8ZQ2JXVut-5flfVRJY3OUusBwO23PvvJ252at8aTf9_tQ3zDZI=&c=uMf7OZvBrUhPMg3cHL6BD
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T4cNgG4IMCGNCGvew_MNAE-JP2Z49EG8eRORsQeWmiFibwTX4cjza6JFDYhNCpXjWu9w10CBGjvCm_MFRvrWLZKn3alQHkNm_QpAiVkfYd5Fz8AZa2N-_qvMynpx39rTWNSDrB2DJSeUTeN-_50mSGoxg8ZQ2JXVut-5flfVRJY3OUusBwO23PvvJ252at8aTf9_tQ3zDZI=&c=uMf7OZvBrUhPMg3cHL6BD
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T4cNgG4IMCGNCGvew_MNAE-JP2Z49EG8eRORsQeWmiFibwTX4cjza44RpWsIPUwj701Cdybo9sht3N70fPUsVZrVrBXhhM8f8EAdeujkrHfoZeKakRYkwHURiTS_U_cp4KGuqIvGVE4oDZWT3U1PCSHW2K2lghm70JUOT0Ur7aKL43OZZ3aUrg==&c=uMf7OZvBrUhPMg3cHL6BDrNfl6hU2llgUeAVLhP6J
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001T4cNgG4IMCGNCGvew_MNAE-JP2Z49EG8eRORsQeWmiFibwTX4cjza44RpWsIPUwj701Cdybo9sht3N70fPUsVZrVrBXhhM8f8EAdeujkrHfoZeKakRYkwHURiTS_U_cp4KGuqIvGVE4oDZWT3U1PCSHW2K2lghm70JUOT0Ur7aKL43OZZ3aUrg==&c=uMf7OZvBrUhPMg3cHL6BDrNfl6hU2llgUeAVLhP6J
tel:+16365861895
tel:+13144011707


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Youth Ministry News 
Diocesan Youth Conference (DYC) 
The Springfield-Cape Girardeau Diocesan Office of Youth Ministry invites all 
high school students to the DYC 2020 which will be held March 27-29, 2020 
in West Plains, Missouri! Put it on your calendars now! The theme this 
year is “RISE”. The keynote speakers for the conference will be Paul J. Kim, 
Carrie Ford, and “American Ninja Warrior” - Father Steven Gadberry. Also, the 
St. Vincent’s house band will be returning! Bishop Rice expects to be with the 
diocesan youth for the entire weekend, along with several priests, deacons and 
the beloved seminarians. A registration form for this event is available in this 
bulletin. For more info, contact Father Brian or Father Rick. 

Ignite Youth Conference 
All 8th grade students are invited to attend the Ignite Youth Conference on 
Saturday, March 28, at the West Plains Civic Center in West Plains, 
Missouri. This one day event will begin at 10:00 a.m. and conclude after Mass 
with Bishop Rice at 5:00 p.m. Lunch is included. Just like last year, St. Vincent 
de Paul will have a chartered bus to go to the conference. Registration 
information will be coming in early January! For more info, contact Father 
Brian or Father Rick. 

Steubenville STL Mid-America Youth Conference 
Save the date, July 10 - 12, for the 2020 Steubenville Youth Conference in 
Springfield, Missouri. Registration information will come in early January, 
2020! For more info, contact Father Brian or Father Rick. 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 

office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an annul-

ment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 

con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 

ha estado casado antes, una anulación 
del matrimonio puede necesitar ser he-

cha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be regis-

tered in the parish for three months prior 

to the baptism. It is necessary to schedule 

baptismal preparation classes six weeks 

prior to your child’s baptism. Taking the 

baptism class prior to birth is encour-
aged! Contact Deacon Mark Kiblinger at 

the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 

antes de bautizar. También los padres 

tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 

el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 

cada último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una semana 

antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Reli-

gious Life: Would you like to talk about 

how to be a Priest, Permanent Deacon, 
Religious Brother or Religious Sister? 

Come to a gathering on the last Thursday 

of each month for snacks and discussion 
about this way of life. For more infor-

mation, call Father Rick at the parish 

office (573-335-7667) or email him at 
stvcapepadre@gmail.com.  

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa con-

sagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo 
ser sacerdote, diácono permanente, her-

mano religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven 

a una reunión el último Jueves de cada 
mes para algunos bocadillos y discusión 

sobre esta forma de vida. Para más infor-

mación, llame al Padre Rick en la oficina 
parroquial (573-335-7667) o stvcapepa-

dre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 

to the hospital for a planned surgery, 

please call the parish office so this Sacra-
ment can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 

al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 
por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 

para que este Sacramento pueda ser cele-

brado con usted. 

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com


Follow us and  
stay up to date! 
Find us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/svcape/ 

Find us on Instagram at 
stvincentcapegirardeau 

Food for the Fathers 
A Ministry Opportunity 

Each Tuesday Food for the Fathers, a 
parish ministry, will supply a warm meal 
for three priests. If you are interested in 
helping with this ministry, please sign 
up at http://signup.com/login/entry/ 
67699625678106404. You will need to 
enter your email address but will NOT 
need to register an account on 
SignUp.com. If you don’t like the choices 
listed, change your selection to include 
an entrée and two side dishes (no 
desserts, please!). Choose the date you 
would like to provide the meal. 
SignUp.com will send you an automated 
confirmation and reminders. Then, on 
the date chosen, deliver the meal 
between 5:00 and 6:00 p.m. to the 
rectory.  

If you prefer not to sign up online or 
have questions, please contact 
Beverly in the parish office 
at 335-7667 and she 
can sign you up.  
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Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email 

the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration 

form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ___________________________________________________  

Street Address _____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Email ___________________________________________________  

Phone __________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Email Scams 
Regarding Priests 

Please be advised that you should not open 
or reply to any emails from Father Rick or 
Father Brian that are requesting a favor by 
purchasing gift cards. This is considered an 
email phishing scam. Often times these 
types of scams target those in positions of 
authority. Using names of bishops, clergy, 
and school/parish staff are common ways 
of trying to get people to respond. There is 
unfortunately little that can be done to 
prevent these emails from happening! So, 
it is important to be mindful of the emails 
received and not open or reply to any that 
seem “off the mark” or strange. As far as 
emails, Father Rick’s email will always be 
stvcapepadre@gmail.com and Father 
Brian’s email will always be fatherbrian 
@svparish.com.  

Low-Gluten Hosts for Holy Communion 
Low-gluten Communion hosts are available at all weekend liturgies to 
those suffering from Celiac Sprue disease. The hosts, made by the 
Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Clyde, Missouri, contain 
0.01% wheat gluten. They are accepted by the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops (http://www.usccb.org/prayer-
and-worship/the-mass/order-of-mass/liturgy-of-the-eucharist/ 
celiac-disease-and-alcohol-intolerance.cfm), and are recom-
mended by the journal Gluten-Free Living as “perfectly safe” for 
sufferers of Celiac Sprue disease (Vol. 9, no. 1). The Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape Girardeau has approved these low-gluten altar 
breads for use in the Diocese. During a weekend Mass, the minister 
having the consecrated low-gluten hosts will be in the center aisle on 
the left side. When you approach this minister, just indicate that you 
need one of these consecrated hosts. 

Diving into the beauty of the Catholic faith has never been easier: at home, 
on the go, or from any internet connected device. Discover thousands of 
books, audio talks, movies, documentaries, and studies … there is 
something for every member of the family to help them grow closer to 
Christ and His Church. Over 4,000 titles are now available on almost any 
device! 

Go to the Web browser on your computer or phone and type: https://
svcape.formed.org. Click on Register. Next you will need to type in your 
information and create a password. Check the box that you have read and 
understand the terms of service. At the bottom, click on “create account.” 
You will now have access to all of the resources in Formed. You can also 
access Formed by searching for “Formed” through your app store. 

 
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mailto:fatherbrian@svparish.com
http://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/the-mass/order-of-mass/liturgy-of-the-eucharist/celiac-disease-and-alcohol-intolerance.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/the-mass/order-of-mass/liturgy-of-the-eucharist/celiac-disease-and-alcohol-intolerance.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/the-mass/order-of-mass/liturgy-of-the-eucharist/celiac-disease-and-alcohol-intolerance.cfm
https://svcape.formed.org
https://svcape.formed.org


St. Vincent de Paul Youth Ministry 
Youth Commitment Form   

the 2020 Diocesan Youth Conference allows Catholic youth  

and youth leaders from the whole Diocese  

to celebrate being Catholic!  

Speakers Carrie Ford, Father Stephen Gadberry,  

Paul J. Kim and music from the House Band  

and Tony Melendez make the weekend a Hit! 

Friday, March 27 to Sunday, March 29 

Leave St. Vincent de Paul on Friday at 3:30pm 
Back home in Cape at St. Vincent de Paul 

on Sunday at 5:00pm 

Complete and return this form to confirm your spot at DYC!                                                                  
The conference will be held at the West Plains Civic Center in West Plains, Missouri.  

The cost for the conference is $300.                                                                                         
This includes transportation, a t-shirt, registration, rooms, and meals for the weekend.  

This form and an initial, non-refundable deposit of $100 is due on March 2, 2020.                                             
The remaining non-refundable payment of $200  is due by March 25, 2020. 

(If needed, $200 can be requested through the St. Vincent de Paul Youth Endowment Fund.)  

Due March 2, 2020: $100 deposit and the Youth Commitment Form Due  

Due March 25, 2020: The remaining $200 payment or grant request from 
St. Vincent de Paul Youth Endowment                                                           

Please deliver all commitment forms to the Parish Office or mail to: 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Attention: DYC  
1913 Ritter Drive 

Cape Girardeau, MO 67301 

Please make all checks payable to St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
For more information, contact Father Brian at fatherbrian@svparish.com or 573-335-7667.  

 2020 Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference Please Print Clearly

Teen Name _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip  ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone # ____________________________________ T-Shirt Size _______________ Current Grade __________  

Requested Roommates* (A) _______________________________ (B) _________________________________  

(Two youth to a room)  *This is a request. It does not guarantee these will be your roommates. 

Email address to receive all DYC related correspondence 

Teen Email _____________________________ Teen Cell #  _____________________ Carrier ____________________  

Parent Email ____________________________ Parent Cell # _____________________ Carrier ____________________  

Do you receive texts?   ______Yes    ______No     Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________  

For more information about this conference, go to www.ncyc.info 

FOR OFFICE ONLY 

Date __________________ 

Amount ________________ 

Check # ________________ 

mailto:fatherbrian@svparish.com


BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

573-803-3353 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

